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Olney Residents Feedback Form
on the proposed Community Building 
at the new Yardley Manor development off Yardley Road and Aspreys


As part of the development of the 250 houses at Yardley Manor, the developers are required to provide a new Community Building, sports pitches and play areas. Olney Town Council have received the proposed designs for review, and we are therefore consulting with Olney residents, community groups and sports clubs on the proposed scheme.

Please review the proposed drawings. The Community Building will be provided at no cost to the Town Council.  However, if for example, residents want to enhance the proposed building and / or its specification, then this would be at an extra cost to the Town Council.

Draft plans have been drawn up showing a proposed layout and possible extension option to include a full-size indoor badminton / basketball / netball sized court. 

The basic layout of the proposed Community Building proposes:

Foyer and entrance hall
10m x 10m multi-purpose community hall
Office, kitchen, storeroom and plantroom
Male and female toilets and sporting changing rooms
Disabled toilet, Baby changing room
Landscaping around the building together with 29 car parking spaces and 4 cycle parking hoops
Please leave any comments on the proposed design below: 

What would you like to see the building being used for?  What groups could use the building?


…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………


…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………


Please leave the completed form in the Olney Town Council office, there is a letterbox in the door if there is no one there.

If you would like to leave your contact details, please do so here …………………………………………………..
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Thank you!



Buckinghamshire Fire & Rescue Service
Brigade Headquarters, Stocklake, Aylesbury, Bucks HP20 1BD
Tel: 01296 744400  Fax: 01296 744419
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